
From: liviu serbu > 
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2020 7:12 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 

COMMUNICATION - C4 

Council - October 21, 2020 

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) 

Report No. 45, Item 5 

Subject: [External] NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE to be held on Tuesday, 
October 6, at 7:00 p.m. 

To: 

Office of the City Clerk 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A1 Tl 
derks@vaughan.ca 

Re: NOTICE OF PUBL.IC HEARING

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Official Plan Amendment File OP.20.008 
Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.20.016 

(Hearing to be held on Tuesday, October 6, at 7:00 p.m.) 

WRITTEN COMMENT OF DISCONTENT 

The undersigned Liviu Serbu and family resident at■ Redfinch Cres. Woodbridge, ON, 
_, please review and take in consideration our djscontent in regards with the 
intention of the applicant "Major Weston Centres Limited" to obtain permission for 
development of 2 seniors living residence buildings and other details as described in the 
"notice" mentioned above, for a total of 1265 units ( descriptions provided in the attachment 
associated with the notice). 

The main reasons are in direct and undeniable connection with the increasing number of the 
residents at the specified location which will result and not limited, to: 

Overloading of the commercial and public service facilities in the adjacent zone 
(already under capacity for safe and reasonable public service); 

Overloading of the public roads, drives and parking lots converging to the 
existing comunity, commercial and service public facilities as well as the traffic 
fluency degradation for a safe and orderly operation in the adjacent zone; 

Overloading the parks and recreation facilities (already insufficient) in the 
adjacent area for a safe and efficient utilization. 



 
I hope that the city council will make the right decision in the benefit of the current citizens
and it will not fall to the traditional “pressure” of the investor’s techniques.
 
Liviu Serbu
 


